
 

 

 

 

25 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome to a new year of music-making at St Margaret’s! We are very much looking forward to providing 

numerous performances to the school community throughout the year. 

 

On Sunday 7 February, the Music Department will be holding a Day Camp for students involved in the 

following Secondary Music Ensembles: Stradivari Strings, Chamber Strings, Jackson Wind Ensemble, Sister Helen 

Wind Symphony and Exultate. The focus of the Day Camp is two-fold; the day is an opportunity for students 

to spend time rehearsing new repertoire in the lead up to Open Day, and it will also allow students to 

further build friendships with others in the Music Program. 

 

Details for the day are as follows: 

 

Date:   Sunday 7 February 

Time:   9:00am–3:30pm 

Dress:   Free Dress (plus swimmers, towel, wet-shirt, hat and sunscreen) 

Venue:  Meet initially in the Arts Centre Foyer (students will then be directed to respective 

rehearsal venues) 

 

The Music Support Group has very kindly offered to provide a sausage sizzle for students for lunch. Students 

will be required to provide dietary requirements to their respective conductors in the week leading up to 

the Day Camp. Students are asked to bring morning tea on the day, along with a water bottle. 

 

During the course of the day, students will be provided with the opportunity to have a supervised swim in 

the school pool. If you do not wish for your daughter to participate in this activity, please notify us at 

music@stmargarets.qld.edu.au. 

 

We look forward to the Music Day Camp being a fun and productive day! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Brad King 

Head of Performance 
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